BHARAT SANCHAR NIGAM LIMITED

(A GOVERNMENT OF INDIA ENTERPRISE)
SR CELL, Corporate Office

8th Floor, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

Harish Chander Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi-110 001

BHARAT SANCHAR NIGAM LTD.

F. No. BSNL/38-1/SR/2016 Dated: 02.02.2018
To,
1. Shri P. Abhimanyu, 2. Shri Chandeshwar Singh,
GS, BSNLEU GS, NFTE-BSNL
Dada Ghosh Bhawan, MS-I1,Q.No. 21 &17 Atul grove road,
2151/1, New Patel Nagar, New Delhi 110001,

Opp. Shadipur Bus Depot,
New Delhi 110018

Subject: Wage negotiations for workmen in Central Public Sector Enterprises (CPSEs) -reg
Ref: DPE OM no. W-02/0015/2016-DPE(WC)-GL-XXIV/17 dated 24.11.2017
Sir,

A copy DPE OM dated 24.11.2017(copy enclosed) regarding wage policy for the 8"
round of wage negotiations for workmen in Central Public Sector Enterprises(CPSEs) was
received in this office in the month of December 2017. As per on para 3 of the said OM, all the
administrative Ministry/Department have been requested to issue suitable instructions to the
public sector enterprises under their administrative control.

2. This office immediately on receipt of the DPE OM requested the administrative
department vide letter of even number dated 14.12.2017 (Copy enclosed) that in view of DPE
OM dated 24.11.2017 suitable necessary guidelines to start wage negotiations with recognised
unions in BSNL may be issued. A reminder to DoT has been issued on 17.01.2018 ( Copy
enclosed).

Yours faithfully,

Encl As above. %W ¥

(Shyam Arora)
AGM(SR-I), BSNL CO
Tel.011- 23037493
Fax. 011-23734338



BHARAT SANCHAR NIGAM LIMITED

(A GOVERNMENT OF INDIA ENTERPRISE)
SR CELL, Corporate Office

8th Floor, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

Harish Chander Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi-110 001

BHARAT SANCGHAR NIGAM LTD.

F. No. BSNL/38-1/SR/2016 | _ Dated: 17.01.2018

To

Shri Pawan Gupta,
Director (PSU),

Department of Telecom.
Sanchar Bhawan,

20 Ashoka Road, New Delhi1

- Subject: Wage negotiations for workmen in Central Public Sector Enterprises (CPSEs) —reg.

Ref;:- DPE OM no. W-02/0015/2016-DPE(WC)-GL-XXIV/17 dated 24.11.2017
Sir,

Please refer to this office letter of even nu'n'i_ber dated 14.12.2017( Copy enclosed)

requesting that in view of DPE OM dated 24.11.2017 suitable necessary guidelines to start
wage negotiations with recognised unions in BSNL may be issued.

2. Both recognsied unions of the non-executives employees in BSNL are pressing hard for
immediate wage revisions of non-executives.

3. DPE vide their O.M. dated 24.11.2017 regarding wage policy for the 8™ round of wage
negotiations for workmen in CPSEs, has requested all the administrative Ministries/Departments
to Issue suitable instructions to the public sector enterprises under their administrative control. It
s, therefore, requested that suitable instructions may kindly be issued at the earliest please.

Yours faithfully,

| o~ |
Encl As above. . (R____;{E)/ - )) o
(A.K. Sinha)

DGM(SR), BSNL CO
Tel.011- 23037491
Fax. 011-23734338

ramaro-



